
North Austin Coalition of Neighborhoods September 2007 Letter to the City ManagerPetition:
We, the undersigned, are concerned citizens who support the attached letter requesting the City to support the efforts of
North Creek/Georgian Acres Neighborhood, NACA, and Austin Police Department regarding the Rundberg and I -35 area.
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